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Comments: Please do not tear up pristine land to explore water projects. That area is visited frequently by locals

and out of state visitors for it's peaceful scenery. Drilling and heavy equipment would hurt the local economy. It

would also hurt wildlife such as elk and lynx which are already struggling. The waste of water on lawns and other

developments on the front range is the issue that should be explored. 


